
PUBLIC NOTICE 
May 25th, 2011 

 
Hat Island Community Association has asked the Washington Utilities and 
Transportation Commission to approve an application of new rates as follows: 
 

ONE WAY FARE 
Between Everett and Hat (Gedney) Island 

    FARE  DISCOUNTED OWNER PRICE 
Adult    $10.00    $8.00  
Youth 6-18 yrs  $5.00     $4.00 
Child to 6 years    $2.00     $1.00 
Pet (not in a carrier) $4.00     n/a 
Pet (in a carrier)   $2.00     n/a 
 

TICKET BOOKS 
Books of 20 one way tickets 

    Adult    $140 
    Youth 6-18 yrs  $70 
    Child to 6 years  $20 
    Pet (not in a carrier) $80 
    Pet (in a carrier)  $40 
 
If approved the new rates will become effective July 1st, 2011. 
 
If you would like to comment on this filing or have questions about the rate making 
process, you can contact the Washington State Utilities and Transportation Commission 
at the following address: 
 
Washington State Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
Olympia, WA 98504-4291 
Phone 1-888-333-WUTC (9882), Fax 1-360-644-4291 
E-Mail: comments @wutc.wa.gov 
 
You may comment in person at the commission’s open meeting at the address above at 
9:30 am on June 16th, 2011.  The commission is scheduled to make a decision at its open 
meeting on June 30th, 2011.  If you are unable to attend this meeting in person, you can 
participate or listen by telephone.  Call 360-664-1234 for instructions the day before the 
meeting. 


